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Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD

From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 2:02 PM
To: 'Jerry@Pyotewatersystems.com'
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: Hobbs State No. 10 (BW-30)  Pressure Test Sundry dated 8/31/2015 Request for Test 

Chart w/ Chart Recorder Calibration Record

Mr. Pyote: 
 
The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) is in receipt of your C-103 Sundry for a pressure test performed on 
the above subject well. 
 
OCD requests the Chart Recorder Calibration Record associated with the test and the pressure chart for the Administrative 
Record. 
 
In the future, you contact Mark Whitaker at the OCD Hobbs District Office to schedule all of your brine well MITs so that 
OCD may witness the tests. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Carl J. Chavez, CHMM 
Environmental Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division- Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3490 
Main Phone: (505) 476-3440 
Fax: (505) 476-3462 
E-mail:  CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us 
Website: www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd 
Why not prevent pollution, minimize waste, reduce operation costs, and move forward with the rest of the Nation? To see 
how, go to “Publications” and “Pollution Prevention” on the OCD Website. 
 








































































































































